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Citizens of the inner west, particularly Rozelle Lilifield and Balmain have been fighting for many 
years - at least over 15 years to preserve Callan Park. I am not opposed to development but 
please keep developers away from Callan Park. 
 
It is the only large piece of lovely foreshore land left. Please preserve it for the citizens. Give the 
power to local council because they will consult with citizens to ensure the citizens get what they 
would like for the community. 
 
The citizens of Rozelle have been through a lot of development with the Sydney Metro and 
Western Harbour Tunnel and generally West Connex and all the associated works. 
 
Don't you think we have been through enough. You will destroy Rozelle. Please leave Rozelle 
alone. After all these years why should we have to continue to fight for a piece of land. It doesnt 
really belong to you. It belongs to the people. Please leave it to the people to decide what is best. 
 
Its just not right that people have to fight for years and years to preserve land for the people. 
 
Please again, leave it to the local council to decide with the local citizens on the future of Callan 
Park. 


